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July 16, 2021 
  

Palm Coast Meeting on Neighborhood Safety Action Planning for Cimmaron Drive  
 

 
Dear [INSERT_NAME],  
 
The City of Palm Coast is hosting a neighborhood meeting for Cimmaron Drive and surrounding-area 
residents. Residents are invited to attend the community meeting on Wednesday, August 4 at 6 p.m. at 
the Palm Coast Community Center, 305 Palm Coast Parkway.  
 
The River to Sea Transportation Planning Organization (TPO) will be present to discuss pedestrian and 
bicycle safety.  City staff will be available for open discussions on possible next steps. The goal is to 
continue to address the concerns of residents and to work together to keep the neighborhood a safe 
place to live and exercise.   
 
For more information, please email communications@palmcoastgov.com or call 386-986-2564.  
 
Thank you for your time and we hope to see you at the meeting.  
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